From: Sylvia Magnotta [mailto:sjmagnotta@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 8:08 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen®@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to application of D.P. Murphy Inc Docket No. PD 527

Attention Mr. MacEwen

| am writing this letter in opposition of D.P. Murphy Inc to build in Borden Carleton.

Howatt’s and Cerettis have been a mainstay in our community for more than 50+ years..... they are our families and we
theirs. Local business owners are being pushed out our communities and their livelihoods..... this has to stop!!
Therefore, we stand against you

Sylvia Magnotta

Augustine Cove

Sent from my iPhone



